Precaution over Profit - Stop 5G
Dear MPs and Ministers,
Your government is allowing microcells to be placed beside our homes in preparation for the rollout of 5G. There are no long-term studies showing us 5G is safe. However, US government studies show clear evidence that radiofrequency radiation causes cancer. WIRED FIBER OPTIC NETWORKS WILL ALWAYS BE FASTER, SAFER, AND MORE DATA-SECURE THAN 5G.
THE MYTH? 5G will be fast and its low latency will allow driverless cars and the Internet of Things.
THE TRUTH? It is unlikely 5G will provide the stable, low latency, high-speed wireless coverage needed for driverless cars. 5G is not viable for under-served rural areas. Wired fiber networks can provide most everything 5G promises without threatening public health, data privacy or our national security.
Promote wired fiber-to-the-premises not 5G, and build a Canada that is truly "smart". The well-being of future generations depends on it,
With Best Wishes,
